
 

 
 
 

 
PUBLIC MEETING NOTIFICATION 

 
 

Lake-Sumter State College wishes to announce that it will host a site visit for continuing 
accreditation of its RN-BSN Nursing program by the Accreditation Commission for Education in 
Nursing (ACEN). 
 
You are invited to meet with the site visit team and share your comments about the program in 
person. 
 

Site Visit for Continuing Accreditation of RN to BSN Program by the Accreditation 
Commission for Education in Nursing (ACEN) 
 
Health Sciences Center, Lobby 
Leesburg Campus 
9501 U.S. Highway 441, Leesburg, FL 34788 
 
Wednesday, February 5, 2025 
4:00 – 5:00 p.m. 
 

 
Written comments are also welcome and should be submitted directly to: 
Dr. Kathy Chappell, PhD, RN, FNAP, FAAN, Chief Executive Officer 
Accreditation Commission for Education in Nursing 
3390 Peachtree Road Northeast, Suite 1400 
Atlanta, GA 30326 
or via telephone 404-975-5000 
 
All written and phoned comments should be received by the ACEN by January 31, 2025. 
 
 
To find out more about this meeting or request additional information, visit 
www.lssc.edu/publicmeetings.  
 
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special 
accommodations to participate in this meeting is asked to notify Lake-Sumter State College with 
at least 48 hours notice by contacting the College ADA Office at (352) 365-3569. 
 

http://www.lssc.edu/publicmeetings

